
 
 

Date: 24th April, 2021 

 

To          

Corporate Relationship Department, 

BSE Limited, Mumbai, 

Dalal Street, Phiroze Ieejeebhoy Towers, 

Mumbai — 400 001 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Subject: Newspaper publication pertaining to Meeting of Board of Directors 

 

With reference to the subject matter, enclosed herewith please find a copy of the 

newspaper publication relating to the notice of Meeting of Board of Directors 

scheduled to be held on Friday, 30th April, 2021 at 05:00 P.M. published in Free Press 

Journal and Navshakti on Saturday, 24th April, 2021. 

 

Thanking you. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

FOR WALCHAND PEOPLEFIRST LIMITED  

 

Kajal Sudani 
Company Secretary and Compliance officer 
Membership No: ACS 45271 
 

Encl: a/a 



 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 


